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 Chair’s Opening Remarks 

 

 Scheduled Speakers 

o Brian O’Malley – President & CEO, Central Maryland Transportation 

Alliance 

o Michael Kelly – Executive Director, Baltimore Metropolitan Council 

o Paul Lewis – Vice President, Policy and Finance; Eno Center for 

Transportation 

o Brianne Eby – Senior Policy Analyst, Eno Center for Transportation  

 

 Chair’s Closing Remarks 

 

 Click here to view the Eno Center Study on Transit Reform 

https://www.enotrans.org/eno-resources/transit-reform-for-md/

